
 
 
SCHOOL OF VETERINARY MEDICINE  
PROGRAM OF VETERINARY TECHNOLOGY 
 
 

 
AGGRESSIVE ANIMAL POLICY 

 
Given the nature of the Program of Veterinary Technology and the exposure of students, 
professors, and other program personnel, we must ensure their safety. It is in the best 
interest for student's learning experiences that hands-on activities take place. We must 
carefully select the animals that will be used for these purposes. The Program of 
Veterinary Technology from Universidad Ana G. Méndez will not allow aggressive 
animals to be used in any activity. In the event of an aggressive animal being identified 
or that could be dangerous for students, professors, or program personnel, it will be 
immediately disqualified for use in any demonstration. 

 
The program will provide professors with muzzles and restriction devices for 
demonstration purposes. If it is the case, professors and student will have access to these 
devices to ensure their safety during any activity.  
 
Activities involving animals must be supervised by the course professors at every 
moment.  
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


